From:

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 10:02 AM

To: Police Records Public Mailbox < Police Records@troymi.gov>

Subject: My Thanks

CAUTION: This email did not originate from within the City of Troy. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I want to express my thanks to Officer Moriarty for his help and kindness on Sunday the 19th. I had a vehicle malfunction and Officer Moriarty stayed through the whole ordeal of waiting for a tow truck. He is a Gold Star!

I have lived in Troy for a long time and the outstanding Police Department makes Troy a great City.

Thank you all.

Linda Krebs

Sent from Mail for Windows